St Austell u3a May 2024 Newsletter

At last, it feels as though spring has arrived and we've had some sunny and drier weather over the last few days.

Committee

Heather Lovegrove has joined the committee and will be assisting Chris Scott our Treasurer.

St Austell Arts Centre

Lucinda Davison and Chris Scott will be meeting with Trustees of the Arts Centre later this month to discuss St Austell u3a future use of the Arts Centre.

Speaker

Unfortunately Nikki Harris our May Speaker had to cancel at short notice. We hope to be able to reschedule her talk on the Little Harbour Children Hospice in the future.

Our next speaker will be on 6th June and is "From Walks to Novels" – The Literary Inspiration of Cornwall by Sue Kittow. Sue Kittow is a freelance journalist, poet and author of four unusual books on Cornish walks.

Groups

Travellers' Tales

The next talk is on Friday 7th June, at 2pm at the Arts Centre. John Husband will be giving a presentation about the Bernese Oberland.

All welcome. Contact: sally.haywood@staustellu3a.org

Short Walks

The next short walk scheduled is to Grampound on Friday 24th May. The walk is approximately 3 miles long and circular, taking around 2 hours. Contact: roger.jones@staustellu3a.org

Social Group

This group is open to all St Austell u3a members and organises an event every month. On Wednesday 24th April there was a visit to Killerton House and Gardens.



Wednesday 22nd May 2024 is a trip to Falmouth via train.

Tickets for Social events are always be on sale at Speaker meetings and Coffee mornings at the Arts Centre.

If you are a Social Media user you can follow St Austell u3a on:

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/StAustellU3A

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/staustellu3a/

X (Twitter): https://twitter.com/StAustellU3A

Please don't forget to: Follow, Like, Share and Repost.

Best Wishes

Chris Crane